
ST PETER’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL   
DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY – WIRRAL EDUCATION AUTHORITY 

HEADTEACHER – Mrs J Farrelly 
 

St Peter’s Way, Noctorum, Wirral, CH43 9QR 
Tel/Fax – 0151 677 8438 

Email – schooloffice@stpeters-noctorum.wirral.sch.uk 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: 19th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We are beginning to receive information from the Department for Education following the announcement 
that all UK schools will close at the end of the school day this Friday.  
 
We understand that this will be a very difficult time for some of our families and more information will 
follow as soon as we receive it. 
 
Schools are being asked to open to provide care for vulnerable children and those whose parents/carers 
are key workers. 
 
A full list of Key workers and vulnerable pupils will be published shortly by the Cabinet Office. We will 
update you again as this information becomes available. 
 
Home learning packs for all pupils will be ready by close of day Friday.  
 
There are lots of online resources available via our school website. Please look under the learning from 
home and children’s tabs.  
 

www.stpeters-noctorum.wirral.sch.uk 
 

Our family liaison officer Claire Smith will also be contactable whilst our school is closed via our school 
office email. 
 

schooloffice@stpeters-noctorum.wirral.sch.uk 
 

We want to take this opportunity to thank all of our school community for your care and continued 
patience during this uncertain time.  
 
Stay Safe, be kind and take care of each other. 
 
 
Thank you 
 

 
 

Mrs J Farrelly 
Headteacher 
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